THE CL'TY OF HEBRON ESTATES
DECEMBER I, 1993
Minutes of the Commissioners meeting.

PRESENT; Commissioners Fraley, Marshall, Ricketts, Mayor Burke,
City Clerk Martha Ferguson, Commissioner elect Jim Cardwell.
Attorney Woolridge and Commissioner Druin arrived later.
Visitors were Kevin Burke and Paul Kulmer.

MINUTES: The minutes of the November Meeting were read by Martha
Ferguson. A molion was made by Commissioner Fraley to accept the
minutes and seconded by Commissioner Marshall and passed unanimously.

BUDGET: A motion was made by Commissioner Marshall and seconded by
Commissioner Fraley to pay the bills including stamps to mail letters
of administrative changes and tax bills. This includes Lhe LGL bills
and any other hills that Ms.Ferguson may receive duekthe change in
addresses of city clerks. The motion unanimously carried.

Mayor Burke informed the group that a new checking account with
interest has been established at Bullitt Federal Savings and Loan
for all deposits of the new clerk. The account remains at Bullitt
County Bank until David Bass, CPA completes the audit on records
prior to December 1, 1993. Since Ms. Ferguson and Ms. Muir did not
meet as was previously planned , Mayor Burke made arrangements to
pick up the City Records. Mr. Bass has most of Lthe records for the
audit. Ms. Frrguson will maintain the records including the copies
of the City Ordinances when the audit is completed.

Conmissioner Marshall questioned if the December 1 penalty for not
paying taxes on Lime was being imposed since some. had not received
their tax bill. Mayor Burke explained that this would .not be done

at this time.

Mayor Burke told Commissioner Rickellts thal Lhe Certificates of
Deposils would be changed over when he becomes Mayor but that the
certificates have already been voted Lo go into the building Ffund.

OLD BUSINESS: Kevin Burke was present to request information on

an ordinance to alleviate noise and overweight trucks entering the
city. According to Attorney Woolridge,County Attorney Sholar will
enforce the ordinance, but a property owner must formally file a
complaint. The noise affects several residents on Scenic Trail who
have school age children, Attorney Woolridge agreed Lo write violatiou
letters to Lthe following property owners: Ritchey, Robards apartment
tennant and Woodrum. Ms. Ferguson supplied Lhe correct addresses.
Attorney Woolridge will obtain the renters name and address.

Commissioner Fraley was concerned about vehicles parking on the
streets. After much discussion, and since the same violations
continue, it was tabled until copies of the ordinances are
returned from Mr. David Bass, CPA. We hope to have the ordinance
available at the January meeting.

NEW BUSINESS:

Mr. Paul Kulmer mentioned if the city had plans for the excess
money. Mayor Burke informed that several things had been considered
but some of the money is designated by the state®what it can be
spent jsuch as the road maintenance monies. Mr. Kulmer said

a Community Center would be nice.

The newly elected officers will be sworn in at the next meeting
on January 4, 1994 by Attorney Woolridge.

ADJOPRNNENT: Commissioner Druin made a motion to adjourn and
Commissioner Herschel Ricketts seconded. The meeling was adjourned.
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Martha Ferguson, Clerk



